ANTH‘ QN, coY » P.O.BOX 724 « PHONE (870) 962-3291 *+ STRONG, AR 71765

Reply to:

URBANA DIVISION
P.O. BOX 724
STRONG, AR 71765

November 21, 2014

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
ADEQ Water Division — NPDES Enforcement Section
Attention: Enforcement Administrator

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Re:  DMR Submittal - NPDES Permit No. AR0047384 — Anthony Forest Products — Urbana Mill
To Whom It'May Concern:

Enclosed you will find two sets (original & copy) of our monthly (October 1, 2014 — October 31,
2014) Discharge Monitoring Reports for the above referenced permit. All parameters were within
permit limitations. A leak was discovered in our boards used to “block-in" our wet deck
recirculation pond that caused a discharge through Outfall 001. The boards were repaired and
the discharge stopped following all the permit required sampling.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (870) 962-3206 or Kyle Hathcote with GBM® & Assocnates
(501-847-7077) should you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Anthony Forest ProducM .
Stephen Murphy - |

General Manager

Enclosure:
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